
WOLFPACK NEWS FOR SEPTEMBER 22, 2023

We hope that you have enjoyed this beautiful PA Day Wolfpack as our staff

have been doing some amazing learning together! We wish you a wonderful

weekend and look forward to seeing you on Monday!

TERRY FOX THANK YOU!

A huge thank you to our students and staff for an incredible Terry Fox event

that we participated in yesterday. We are still counting the donations at this

time but will share when we are able! Thank you to our families for the

kindness shown as you have helped us once again make a difference!

FROM THE OFFICE

Please continue to remember that if you are needing to change your

child(ren)’s end of day plans, we ask that you please call the office by 2pm.

This allows us to communicate the change to the teacher and student in

enough time before our school dismissal begins.

We are also still looking for student forms to come in. Please take a moment

this weekend to complete them and check your School Cash Online account

with our thanks!

SAFE ARRIVAL REMINDER

The SCDSB has a new absence reporting system for all students!

To report a student absence in any SCDSB school, call 1-888-885-8065.

Callers will be prompted to clearly identify the school and leave a message,

including the student’s name, teacher’s name, dates and reason for absence.



SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING MONDAY!

A reminder that our first meeting of the year is happening on Monday

September 25th at 5:30-6:30pm in our school library. Come hear what the

School Council is all about! We will also be holding our elections for the

executive positions (Chair, Secretary, etc) at the September 25th meeting. If

you would like a nomination form to be considered for one of the executive

positions, please contact the school prior to this date to obtain a form or you

can get one at the meeting Monday night also.

SAVE THE DATE!

Watch our next newsletter coming next week that will share all the great

details of our Meet the Staff Night happening on Thursday October 5th from

5-7pm. This is one you do not want to miss!!!


